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Bill Nolan of the Columbus office was quoted in InsideCounsel's article,
"Pro-employer ruling from Supreme Court on Integrity Case reaffirms
compensation practices." Bill says that the Supreme Court's ruling, while
"pro-employer," still is a reminder to legal and human resource personnel
to "carefully analyze" what employees are doing by conducting regular
audits

RELATED PEOPLE

William A. Nolan
Partner
Columbus
P 614-628-1401
F 614-628-1433
bill.nolan@btlaw.com

http://www.insidecounsel.com/2014/12/10/pro-employer-ruling-from-supreme-court-on-integrit?eNL=54886b6a140ba0050b178a18&utm_source=ic&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=icscoopenews&_LID=173506363&page=2

